
Crafton Hills College began its Starfish Early Alert pilot in the spring of

2017. This year marks our 5-year anniversary since its launch!

We originally rolled out the main four tracking items (flags, kudos,

referrals, and to-do's) along with the EOPS and Special Populations

Progress reports. Our pilot was well received, and in the fall of 2017, we

rolled out Starfish to the entire campus.  Over the past five years, we

have added the ability to search students by their major, connect

students with resources through Starfish/email/texting, implemented

automatic flags for both low grades in Canvas and students not logging

into Canvas, and developed a robust degree planner platform. So "what

does the future hold?" you ask... While we do not have a crystal ball (nor

the time to explain all the features on the 
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Happy 5 Year Anniversary!
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STARFISH SUPERSTARS:

CONGRATULATIONS TO

STEVE RUSH AND BUTCH ZEIN

FOR BEING OUR TOP

STARFISHERS THIS MONTH.

DATA USAGE

FLAGS: 133 

KUDOS: 24

REFERRALS: 5

TO-DO: 116

TOTAL RAISED: 278

TOTAL CLEARED:  70

QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, CONCERNS?

STARFISH COMMUNICATION TOOL: CONTACT STARFISHFACULTY@CRAFTONHILLS.EDU FOR RESOURCES, 

                                                       IDEAS, DEMOS, TRAININGS AND MORE!

EDUCATION PLANNING TOOL: CONTACT KRISTINA HEILGEIST AT KHEILGEIST@SBCCD.CC.CA.US 

horizon), we are excited about the possibility

of better predicting the number of sections to

offer for each course, and the days/times

students prefer to take them. Stay Tuned :)

Thank you for supporting our students

through Starfish and Beyond!
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